
 
 
 

May 31, 2013 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Dominic J. Mancini, Acting Administrator 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs 
Office of Management and Budget 
Washington, D.C.  20503 
 
Dear Mr. Mancini: 
 

In response to Executive Order 12866, “Regulatory Planning and Review,” dated 
October 4, 1993, I am enclosing the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC) Fiscal Year 
(FY) 2013 Regulatory Plan.  This plan contains a statement of the major rules that the 
Commission expects to publish in FY 2013 and a description of the other significant rulemakings 
that the Commission expects to work on during FY 2013, FY 2014, and beyond. 
 

Questions about the NRC’s FY 2013 Regulatory Plan may be directed to 
Ms. Leslie Terry, Rules Team Leader of the Rules, Announcements, and Directives Branch, at 
301-492-3679. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
       /RA/ 
 
      Allison M. Macfarlane 
 
Enclosure: 
NRC’s FY 2013 Regulatory Plan 


